
Envision 360, Inc.

12790 W. Telemark St.

Boise, Id 83713


To whom it may concern:


During the engineering and construction phase the project located at 1420 W. Front Street was 
determined that our company, Envision 360, Inc., would and should error in the side of safety.  
The original remodel included demolishing interior walls.  As these walls were removed the 
integrity of the exterior walls was called in to question.  We designed a new foundation if in fact 
the integrity of the existing building was questionable.  Our remedy for this matter was to 
construct an exact duplicate wall in the event any exterior walls were determined to be unsafe.  
In fact, the only difference would be the type of wall materials on the interior.  However, the 
exterior treatment and exterior elements have not changed.  We have also designed and 
engineered a foundation to accommodate for the same situation.  However, the foundation and 
all of it’s locations in relation to the old building, dimensions including width, length, and height, 
as well as total area.  In fact it is an exact duplicate, but integrally sound and updated with new 
technology and safety codes.  We respectfully ask for your consideration to make this project a 
success both in integrity and safety.


Respectfully,


Chad Olsen


